The Nicodemus Historical Society R.R.#2 Box 139 Bogue, Kansas 67625 (913) 674-3311

October 11, 1994

Mr. Hyman Graham Co. Schools Hill City, Kansas

Dear Mr. Hyman:

Thank you for allowing the Nicodemus Historical Society the use of the tables and chairs from the Bogue Grade School for our 2nd Annual Pioneer Days. It was a success and we appreciate your assistance and support.

We want to thank you also for supporting us through the coloring contest for the Nicodemus Pioneer Family. The winners are: Jamie Schmitze, Larry Kerby, and Celeana(?). We had their colorings displayed in are hall during the festivities.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates President

cc: Mr. Hamal